Tue, Nov 15, 2011 at 4:03 PM



Launce Rake <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Eric Blumensaadt <7speeder@cox.net>

Reply-To: Eric Blumensaadt <7speeder@cox.net>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 15, 2011

Jason King

NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin because of the personal experience that I have of the area.

***As a Henderson resident I do NOT want to see us wast mor water on golf course fairways, wealthy community boulevards, etc. We need to bring our PER CAPITA water consumption in line with that of Tuscon, Arizona. We can do that in less than five years.

WHY does the Las Vegas valley need rampant growth? Any jobs it will generate are mainly temporary A 1% growth per year is more than sufficient.

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. Eric Blumensaadt 110 Richland Hills Ave Henderson, NV 89012-5808 2011 DCC -5 (1) 8:1

DONR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 01 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE